
Orange County Sheriff’s Department 
                       presents 

EMERGING DRUG TRENDS
Topics Include
•  Recognizing the signs of at-risk behavior in your child
•  Recognizing the newest drug and substance found 	
   in schools
•  How to identify the different adolescent subcultures
•  Understanding what your children are exposed to on 
   the internet and the risks involved with the social
   networking application they are using
•  Law Enforcement’s approach to juvenile violators
•  Resources available to families  

Thursday August 29, 2013
		  6:30 p.m. to  8:30 p.m.

• Laguna Hills
	 Laguna Hills Community Center
	 25555 Alicia Parkway
	 Laguna Hills, CA 92653 

• Mission Viejo
	 Norman P. Murray Community
	 and Senior Center
	 24932 Veterans Way
	 Mission Viejo 92692

• North Tustin
	 Foothill High School
	 19251 Dodge Avenue
	 Santa Ana 92702
	 English and Spanish

• San Juan Capistrano
	 Capistrano Unified School District
	 Professional Development
	 Room #2 & #3
	 33122 Valle Rd.
	 San Juan Capistrano 92675  
	 English and Spanish

• Yorba Linda
	 Yorba Linda Community Center
	 4501 Casa Loma Avenue
	 Yorba Linda 92886

Everyone is welcome. There is no cost. 
This presentation is intended for adults only.

Locations:    

The Orange County Sheriff’s Department is hosting multiple public presentations throughout the county covering the 
most up-to-date drug trends involving adolescents.  This training has been presented across the nation to educators, 
other law enforcement agencies, health care professionals, and parents.  The presentations are open to the public and 
will be given by Drug Liaison Deputies representing your community. For further information please contact Sgt. Mike 
Pixomatis at (714) 647-1806 or email: mpixomatis@ocsd.org.  


